Ben L. Smith High School
Student OneCard School
Expectations

The OneCard must be worn on a breakaway lanyard han%ing from their neck
which will be provided to each student with their OneCard.

OneCards cannot be worn on a shirtsleeve, pants, outside of pockets, under a
coat/jacket or at the bottom of shirt.

If a student is wearing a jacket, the OneCard must be on the outside of the jacket
and visible.

The OneCard must be presented to any school staff member or person of authority
when seeking student identification.

The front and back of the OneCard must remain plain and free of stickers,
markings, other photos, etc.

Lost, stolen, altered, damaged, and defaced OneCards must be replaced
IMMEDIATELY through the secretary or designated Administrator.

Cost for replacement is $5.00 for a new IDCard.

Replacement lanyards will be available for $1.

Students are excused from wearing OneCards during classes where they present a
hazard to student safety. They should be properly secured during this time.

OneCard checks will be performed daily during 1% block.
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